MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

20 March 2018

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No 18 of 2018

E/152/48/15 V15 T3
From: Secretary for Public Service
To: Supervising Officers in Charge of Ministries/Departments

International Telecommunication Union (ITU) — Vacancies

The International Telecommunication Union (ITU) is inviting applications, from
qualified candidates especially women candidates, for the following posts:-

Deadline for submission of
i Loty applications
(1) Programmer/Developer — R22/P2/568 15 April 2018
(i1) Programmer/Developer (2 posts) — :
R23/P2/819 & 820 15 As

2. Details regarding the above mentioned posts can be accessed on ITU’s Website, and
applications should be made thereat: https://www.itu.int/en/carecrs/Pages/default.aspx

3. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the attention
of all officers serving in your Ministries/Departments.

B

N. G. Tiroumalechetty (Mrs)
for Secretary for public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

SICOM Building 2, Cnr Chevreau and Rev Jean Lebrun Streets, Port Louis
Tel: (230) 405 4100 — Fax: (230) 212 4160 — E-mail: civser@govmu.org



